Reception are really pleased to announce that we will
be holding a curriculum meeting in school.

Wednesday 20t" October
6-7pm (Large Hall)
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We will chat you through the new
curriculum, share how we teach Maths and
phoniecs and smaldl weigs Foulean support
your child’s learning at home.

We can’t walt to see you there.
Frem Pean Receprron’



